
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Support Slow Streets (File No. 201024)
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:24:03 PM

 

From: Patrick Traughber <patricktraughber@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 12:44 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Support Slow Streets
 

 

Hi Board,
 
I am writing in support of Slow Streets. There is currently an appeal filed by Mary Miles and Rob
Anderson, two residents who have a history of filing appeals which waste the public’s time and have
been repeatedly and appropriately been rejected by the board and our courts. I ask that you once
again reject their latest appeals against the Slow Streets program and the other appeals. I also ask
that you please pass legislation which allows the city to proceed with projects even when an appeal
is filed like in this case with Mary and Bob. Both Mary and Bob have filed appeals in the past which
the city pause projects for, and we know with certainty that this caused harm to the public. In one
case, the city didn’t build a bike lane for 5 years because of Bob’s appeal and in that time 7 people
were killed on unprotected bike lanes on the city. 
 
Bob and Mary are examples of the worst of our city, and we need to make our processes more
resilient against the complaints of two people. I also ask that you reject political contributions from
them, and return any contributions you’ve received from them in the past.
 
Thanks,
Patrick 
--
Patrick Traughber
patricktraughber@gmail.com
310.940.3273
San Francisco, CA



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Please keep our Slow Streets (File No. 201024)
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:23:36 PM

 

From: Christopher Ulrich <ulrichristopher@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 1:37 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Please keep our Slow Streets
 

 

Dear board, 
 
I'm in full support of the Slow Streets program and would be dismayed to see any of them removed.
I live near Kirkham and love seeing my neighbors out and about and happy.
 
These streets are (literally) a breath of fresh air in what has been an otherwise very difficult year. 
 
 
Thank you,
 
Christopher Ulrich
District 7


